
NH Site Evaluation Committee 
Pamela Monroe, Administrator 
21 South Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 

Re: Northern Pass 

Dear Ms. Monroe, 

I am writing today to oppose the approval of the building of Northern Pass, a 192 mile scar 
though our state. The Eversource proposal would erect huge towers in the beautiful Aorth 
country, destroying views for miles around. It would clear large swaths of forest for lines buried 
in the White Mountains, disrupting and destroying wildlife habitat and enjoyment of our national 
forest, and would have a negative aspect on tourism. ft would then erect more monster towers 
from Ashland to Concord and southward. But the most cynical and disruptive part of this 
proposal is the route it takes through our towns, the main streets of Franconia, Woodstock and 
our beautiful, vibrant downtown Plymouth, infringing on the rights of citizens, businesses and 
their communities. This is unacceptable! 
Eversouce Energy is offering temporary jobs and questionable tax revenue, not "green" energy, 
not lower energy costs. The only benefit is to southern New England states, not New 
Hampshire. There are alternative methods of creating clean, green energy that create jobs and 
revenue, and transporting it without the permanent destruction of miles of scenic country and 
small businesses in our downtowns. 
I say no to Eversource Energy and NO TO THE NORTHERN PASS! 

RespectfuJJy yours, 
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Nancy J. LePage 
271 E Rumney Ad 
Rumney, NH 03266 


